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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Warmer Weather & Sun Protection 
It seems as though spring is finally here and this week we 
have really enjoyed playing on the field in the sunshine. 
Please remember to send sun hats and water bottles to 
school clearly marked with your child’s name. 
When it is hot and sunny we make sure children take 
advantage of the shaded areas and we always encourage 
children to drink plenty of water. Suncream should be applied 
before children come to school. We ask that, wherever 
possible, suncream is not brought into school to avoid issues 
with allergies, spills and lost lotions. Thank you for your 
support. 
Hopefully all this talk of sun and warmer temperatures has 
not jinxed the weekend weather! 
 

Have a lovely weekend, Katie Tracey, Headteacher 
 
 

 

Dates for Your Diary… 
 

w/c 13.5.24 KS2 SATs 
22.5.24 Y4 & Y5 Food & Farming Trip 
24.5.24 End of half term 
3.6.24 Training Day School Closed 
4.6.24 School Opens 
24.6.24 Infant Sports 1.30pm 
25.6.24 KS2 Sports 1.30pm 
9.7.24 KS2 Production 2pm 
10.7.24 KS2 Production 6pm 
12.7.24 Summer Fair 6-8pm 
19.7.24 Y6 Final Assembly 2pm 
19.7.24 School Closes End of Summer Term  

More dates to follow…watch this space… 

 

NEWSLETTER Week 30 
10th May 2024 

 

Attendance 
Whole School: 96% 
Acorn Class had the highest attendance of 99 %  
 

Parent Governor Election Result 
Thank you to the three candidates who stood 
for our parent governor elections. They were 
all very worthy candidates and showed great 
support for our school. 
 

I am delighted to announce that Mrs Garvey 
has been voted as parent governor and will 
take up her new role once the relevant 
checks have been completed. 
 

 

Thank you to all who voted. 

Summer Term Headers  
I am delighted to tell you that our Headers for the Summer 
Term are: 

Jesse 
Layla 
Tilly 

William 
Thank you to our Spring Term Headers for their hard work 
and for being outstanding representatives for our school. 
 

Acorns, Willow & Cherry Classes visit DST Leconfield… 
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